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EAA Chapter 595 July 13th, 2024 
 

Website:      www.595.eaachapter.org/ 
Facebook: www.facebook.com/groups/EAAChapter595 

 
Minutes / Meeting of EAA Chapter 595 

Rio Grande Valley 
 
 

 
     
Meeting was called into order at 11:06 AM. Chapter was said to be solvent. 
 
Conversation was begun to see what could be done having some kind of system 
for the chapter like a flight simulator to present the new comers to get them 
interested in joining the Chapter and staying in the chapter. 
     
Robert Carter gave us a good illustration on 
what that simulator consist of and also that he 
is capable of putting all that together. 
the cost of it all with two 24 inch monitors 
plus all the added equipment, i.e. joy stick and 
key board, etc. 
 
A vote was put on the table to approve the 
purchase of the flight simulator and the added 
components and was approved. 
 

Robert is making arrangements to have a young 
eagles event to put together a program through one of the Brownsville's Schools for their seniors' class. 
 
Robert will be communicating with Dell Corporate to see if they could donate the above equipment. If not than we could go to Best 
Buy Corporate and see if they could donate the same. 
 
Robert explained to us the Roster Management for our Chapter to manage the number of members in our chapter. Robert updated 
the membership roster by deleting those individuals who's membership had expired and were no long active. With all the editing 
that was made the current membership moved up to eleven current members with six expired members. 
 
Robert will be sending an email out to all the chapter members along with detailed instructions on the Chapters Roster 
Management system that is web based 
 
President Byron Engle and myself (Arthur Chavarria, Secretary) were able to change our pass words on the EAA Roster 
Management. 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 12:55 PM. 
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